
NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED 2023 BUDGET 
          AND NOTICE CONCERNING BUDGET 2022 AMENDMENT   

SOUTH SHERIDAN WATER, SANITARY SEWER & STORM DRAINAGE 
DISTRICT 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed budget for the ensuing year of 2023 has 

been submitted to the Board of Directors of the South Sheridan Water, Sanitary Sewer & 
Storm Drainage District and that such proposed budget will be considered for adoption 
at a public hearing during a special meeting of the Board of Directors of the District to 
be held at the Lakewood Cultural Center, 470 S. Allison Parkway, Lakewood, CO 
80226, at 3:00 p.m., October 19, 2022.   

 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that an amendment to the 2022 budget of the District, if 
necessary, may also be considered at a public hearing held during the above-
referenced regular meeting of the Board of Directors.   

 
Copies of the proposed 2023 budget and, if necessary, the proposed amendment of the 
2022 budget are on file in the office of the District located at Community Resource 
Services of Colorado, LLC, 7995 East Prentice Avenue, Suite 103E, Greenwood 
Village, Colorado and are available for public inspection. 

 
Any interested elector of the District may file or register any objections to the proposed 
2023 budget and the proposed amendment of the 2022 budget at any time prior to the 
final adoption of said budget and proposed budget amendment by the governing body 
of the District. 
 

Dated: 10/05/2022 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 
SOUTH SHERIDAN WATER, SANITARY SEWER &  

     STORM DRAINAGE  DISTRICT 
 
/s/  COMMUNITY RESOURCE SERVICES OF   

                   COLORADO, L.L.C. 
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